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Dear Sir / Madam

I believe the proposed (mid July) timetable for starting this examination is over-
optimistic and would result in further delays and costs.  It simply doesn’t take into
account the complexity associated with assessing the feasibility or impact of the
sites under consideration for the sub-station and would subsequently deny full and
proper consultation with residents and associated councils.

Richard Liddington




